
Kathie, 
 

Thank you for your e-mail. Please see the written responses below: 
 

Q: What are the expected revenues generated from the Age-Friendly Program? 

A: The CFEC is a non-profit and does not charge end users any fees for services or 
supports. We will not experience any generated revenues. 
 

Q: Was the $7000 transferred to CFEC from the Age Friendly Society spent on wages 
for work on previous age friendly programs? The $7000 was remaining Community 
Gaming Grant funds, correct? 

A: Yes. The former Age Friendly Society dissolved and transferred all remaining funds 
to the CFEC as per requirements of the BC Society Act. As the CFEC has a 3 day a 
week paid position for the Age Friendly Program, we expended the funds within 3 
months of receiving them. 
 

Please let me know if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 

Regards, 
 
 

The CFEC is located on Tseqcenemc (unceded traditional lands of people of Canim Lake) on 
Secwepemculecw (lands of the Shuswap people). 
 
This message may contain information that is considered confidential and which may be prohibited from 
disclosure under applicable law or by contractual agreement. The information is intended solely for the 
use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the information contained in or attached to this 
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email transmission in error, please notify the 
sender by replying to this email and then delete it from your system. 
 

 

Chris Pettman MBA 
He/Him/His 
Executive Director 
Cariboo Family Enrichment Centre 
cpettman@cariboofamily.org | www.cariboofamily.org 
#1-486 Birch Ave | 100 Mile House, BC V0K 2E0 
T (250)395-5155 | F (250)395-1811 
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